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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 20 (T) of 2020 
Port of Southampton 

Temporary Removal: Fawley Power Station No.2 

Beacon 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: Fawley Power Station Beacon No.2 (Fl.R.3s)  

Position 50° 49’ 29.064’W, 001° 18’ 50.249N marking the entrance to Fawley power station 
channel has been removed for repairs and replacement.  
 
Vessels are requested to proceed with caution when navigation in the vicinity of the damaged 
beacon. Ahead of their passage, mariners may also request shipping information from 
Southampton VTS on VHF Channel 12. 

 
This notice will be self-cancelling when Beacon has been replaced. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   

Steven Masters 
Harbour Master 

 
17th January 2021 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 

Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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